
 

Join Us for a TOWN HALL on Aging Issues with the 

White House  
Conference on Aging 

 

A number of organizations are putting on a special 

discussion on issues of concern in diverse aging 

populations with the White House Conference on Aging’s 

Executive Director Nora Super.  

With support from AARP, Elders of color, LGBT elders, and 

caregivers will share their experiences, tell their stories, 

and advocate for the needs of our communities. Lunch will 

be served. 

 
Partnering Organizations include: 
AARP 
Caring Across Generations 
Diverse Elders Coalition (DEC) 
Los Angeles LGBT Center 
National Asian Pacific Center on Aging (NAPCA) 
 
 

National Coalition for Asian Pacific American 
Community Development (NCAPACD) 
National Hispanic Council on Aging (NHCOA) 
Pilipino Workers Center of Southern California (PWC) 
Services and Advocacy for GLBT Elders (SAGE) 
Southeast Asia Resource Action Center (SEARAC)

 

TO RSVP: http://goo.gl/forms/RntKamsIIi 
   

Thursday, May 7, 2015 

Lunch served at 12:00 
(Program starts at 12:30) 
 
Pilipino Workers Center  
of Southern California 
153 Glendale Blvd 
Los Angeles, CA 90026 
www.pwcsc.org 

White House Conference on Aging  
Executive Director Nora Super 


